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Manorbier is geƫng closer, please don’t forget 
that the balance needs to be paid off by Friday 
17th May in order to secure your child's place. If 
you have any worries or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to speak to a member of staff.  

We have received noƟce that the road from Did-
dlebury to Munslow will be closed next week, we 
are hoping this will not cause too much disrup-
Ɵon with school buses and drop offs for parents, 
however it may be worth bearing in mind when 
travelling to school. 

We would just like to remind everyone that PE 
kits are required in school everyday please, and 
all children with long hair are required to wear it 
Ɵed up. 

Finally, another quick reminder, we have whole 
school and class photographs taking place on the 
morning of Thursday 9th May. 

I hope you all have an enjoyable weekend, and 
don’t forget that this coming Monday is a Bank 
Holiday, so we look forward to seeing children 
back in school on Tuesday 7th May. 

Monday  PD Day 

Tuesday  Meatballs or Pasta Bake 

Wednesday  Sausage and Mash 

Thursday  Roast Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger and 
Chips 

06.05.24 Bank Holiday 

17.05.24 Bags2School Collection 

27.05.24 Half Term 

23.05.24 CSA Beetle Drive  

03.06.24 Back to School 

10.06.24 Shropshire Sings 

18-
20.06.24 Manorbier—Yr 5/6 

19.07.24 Last day of Term 
05.07.24 Sports Day 

09.05.24 Class & Whole School Photos 
13.05.24 SATs Week—Year 6 

05.06.24 Manorbier Information Evening—6pm 

14.06.24 Bikeability Level 2—Year 6 

13.06.24 Bikeability Level 1—Year 6 

13.06.24 Balance Bikeability (R & Yr 1) 

 

Class 1—  Paisley and Freddie 

Class 2— Flora and James 

Class 3— Harvey and Archie G 

 

 

 

We are very pleased to 
introduce our new SENCo 

Mrs Sally Swann.  

 

Sally is not a new face to 
Corvedale, already helping 
with addiƟonal support for 

some children and also 
stepping in to teach supply 

from Ɵme to Ɵme.  

 

If you have any concerns regarding your child  
which you would like to discuss with Mrs Swann, 

please contact the school office, who will be happy 
to arrange an appointment with Sally on one of the 

days when she is in school. 



 

 

Our Netball team travelled over to Church 
StreƩon on Tuesday this week to play in the 

South Shropshire Finals. They played some ex-
cellent games of Netball, coming in at a very 

honourable 4th place. Amazing job guys, its an 
incredible achievement to be named  the 4th 
best team across the whole of South Shrop-

shire; you should all be very proud! 

  

We would also like to say a very special ‘thank 
you’ to Wendy Richards for volunteering to 
coach the children on Tuesday aŌernoons. 

Summer Term 2024 

Wednesday 10th April—Friday 19th July 2024 

HT Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May 

PD days (School closed to children) 

Monday 8th April 2024 

Tuesday 9th April 2024 

Bank Holiday (School Closed) 

Monday 6th May 2024 

 

 

 
The Corvedale School AssociaƟon have a few 
exciƟng events planned for the next few 
months. Firstly we have our Bags2School col-
lecƟon coming to school on the morning of 
17/05/24 (please note the change from the 
original date). This is great opportunity for a 
good old spring clean at home and all for a 
good cause. For a full list of what items are ac-
cepted please follow the link  What We Collect 
| Bag2School . Thank you!  

Then we also have our Beetle Drive—please 
see poster for more informaƟon! 

Have a great Bank Holiday everyone! 






